
 
New member-based LeadingAge New York Council for Cybersecurity and Technology/IT-
related discussion and networking.  
 
LeadingAge New York has convened a new member-based Council for Cybersecurity, 
Technology, IT-related discussion, and education. The first meeting will be on October 6 at 
1p.m. This group will meet monthly on the first Wednesday of the month at 1p.m. The goal of 
the Tech Council is to provide information to people working in security and technology related 
roles within LeadingAge New York member organizations.  The meeting link is located at the 
bottom of this message, and it will be the same link monthly to join the virtual meeting.   Please 
feel free to pass this notice to relevant staff.   
 
The goal of the new council is to create a member community that will provide a structure for 
networking, sharing best practices, trouble shooting and learning. Council members will share 
their ideas with each other in meetings and LeadingAge New York and GreyCastle Security will 
provide stewardship and engage vendors specific to the areas of interest.  
 
There will be four facilitators for this group: Tim Thate, Vice President, Information Systems & 
Health Analytics with LeadingAge New York, Paul Miller, Director of IT, Beechwood 
Communities and from GreyCastle Security, Mike Stamas, Co-Founder and VP, Leah Donahue, 
Business Development Regional Manager. 
 
Discussion items for the first meeting will be related to security and IT Trends in the industry; 

new regulations and compliances issues (CCRC) and a best practice spotlight.   There will be 

ample time for the group to discuss pressing issues and brainstorm solutions. 

This time is an opportunity to come together on a continual basis to learn, share ideas and stay 
informed.  Vendors may also be invited to provide training, show products, highlight new 
trends and familiarize all with ongoing issues and solutions.   
 
For more information contact Tim Thate at tthate@leadingageny.org. 
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